
Glenstone Village Ladies: 

An Invitation to Christmas Brunch 
 

 

You are invited to a brunch on 

Friday, December 6  

 10:30-12:00 at the Clubhouse 

 Please RSVP no later than Monday, December 2nd - Call/text 
Chris Mikkelson:  

515-480-0992 or email chrismikk71@gmail.com 

We all have special or meaningful ornaments, please bring one 
or two to display and share your story!   

Also, if you have a nativity scene that you would be willing to 
display – please bring it! 

  

Hope you will be able to come.  

 

Let’s celebrate this most wonderful time of the year!  
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